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6th June 2023 
Dear Parent/Guardian,    
OFSTED REPORT April ‘23 
We are pleased to be able to share the report from our recent Ofsted inspection held on the 18th & 19th of April.  Ofsted agreed with our judgement that All Saints’ remains a good school. 
The inspectors recognised many of our strengths, that pupils think highly of their school, feel happy and safe and achieve well across the curriculum. We see how incredible our pupils are everyday however we were simply blown away by how they showed our school off when Ofsted visited.  We will now continue to build on all our strengths and areas identified for development.

I would like to personally thank all parents who took the time to complete the online questionnaire and spoke to the inspectors the week they visited.  We are very proud of the feedback you gave. 

Please take the time to read through the report which can be accessed by clicking the link below. It will be published on the Ofsted website in the next few days. 
https://chorley.sites.schooljotter2.com/downloadfile/19619701
Thank you everyone for your continued support, we feel blessed to be part of the All Saint’s community.  
Best Wishes 

Sarah,  All Saints’  Staff and Governing Body
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